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SUBJECT

SR 520 Bridge Tolling.

SUMMARY

Tolling revenue comprises a critical element of the SR 520 Bridge and HOV Project financing package.  As work on the Project proceeds, tolls will be charged on the existing bridge span starting next spring.  The Washington State Department of Transportation (“WSDOT”) is conducting public outreach to educate the public about tolling implementation and what it means for drivers who use the SR 520 Bridge.
Tolling is of special interest to the County because it is expected to increase demand for transit service.  The WSDOT presentation includes information regarding the Urban Partnership Agreement and associated bus service expansion, including Metro Transit route expansion that the Environment and Transportation Committee has worked on this year. 

COUNCIL PRIORITIES

The SR 520 Bridge and HOV Project is relevant to the Council’s Mobility for People, Goods and Services Priority.
ATTACHMENTS

1. SR 520 Bridge Tolling – WSDOT presentation
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